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Florida Public Service Commission ‘ =

ATTN: Commission Clerk i:, 52 _'
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd Moo B
Fry e .
Tallahassee, FL, 32399 ;;g gfj z- ; '
RE:  RCA:#05-213-4-7 o9 =
PAETEC Communications, Inc. — TX 234 e,

Dear Sir or Madam: (O leovo 0)

PAETEC Communications, Inc. (PAETEC) recently underwent an audit of the
Regulatory Assessment Fee for the year ending December 31, 2004. PAETEC would
like to request that all information pertaining to this audit remain confidential. If you
have any questions regarding this request please feel free to contact me at (585) 340-8259
or by email at Maggie.Blackman@Paetec.com.

Sincerely,
Mousaant Bloeh
Margaret Blackman

Tariff & Regulatory Analyst
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